
 
 

 

December 18, 2024 
 
 

AMENDMENT NO. 2 

CONSULTING SERVICES CONTRACT 

for 

Federal Government Relations Services 

On August 23, 2022, the City of Lynden entered into a contract with CFM 
Advocates to provide Federal Government Relations Services to the City of 
Lynden for a period ending December 31, 2023.  

This amendment authorizes a one-year renewal with one more renewal allowable 
under the original Agreement. Renewal period to begin January 1, 2025, through 
December 31, 2025.  

NOW, THEREFORE, the parties would like to amend the original agreement 
and extend to December 31, 2025. Except as expressly amended herein, the 
terms and conditions of the Agreement shall remain in full force and effect. 

 

Dated as of December 18, 2024 by the undersigned duly authorized 
representatives of Client and CFM. 

 

City of Lynden       CFM Advocates 
 

____________________________   _____________________ 
Scott Korthuis, Mayor     Joel Rubin, Partner 

 
 

 

 


